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I strongly oppose this bill and any version of it aimed at reducing the ability to vote. 

Voting by mail is both safe and secure and helps people with both mobility and 

scheduling issues. There is no evidence that mail-in-voting has been used in any 

measurable fraud and this is only trying to disenfranchise legitimate voters. 


